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Runway Status Light Project

On Saturday, January 26, 2013 at 12:00 am, Runway 7L-25R is scheduled to be closed
continuously until Sunday, February 3, 2013 at 2:00 pm. The Federal Aviation
Administration (FAA) will begin installing additional infrastructure for the Runway Status
Light (RWSL) system that is currently in use at Los Angeles International Airport (LAX).
While this is the first phase of the 8-month long project, it is expected that this will be the
only multiple day runway closure related to this project A Notice to Airmen (NOTAM)
will be issued 48-72 hours prior to the scheduled closure. Please plan your flight
operations accordingly. For current Airfield Operating Conditions check the published
NOTAMSs for LAX at https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov. Thank you for your support.

For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff
Mort, Jmort@Ilawa.org.
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*The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA's Airport Operations

web site and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx
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